
Rangers  v  Hibs  game
rescheduled  to  Friday  13th
February

Hibernian have confirmed that the SPFL Championship match vs
Rangers  at  Ibrox  has  been  moved  to  Friday  13th  February,
7.45pm kick-off. The match will be live on BT Sport.

Meanwhile  the  club  has  announced  the  ticket  office  and
clubstore opening times for the festive period.

The main office will be closed at 1pm on Christmas Eve and
Hogmanay with the main office shut on Christmas Day, Boxing
Day and on 1 and 2 January.

Saturday 20th December (Away v Raith Rovers) 10am-3pm

Sunday 21st December Closed

Monday 22nd December 10am-5pm

Tuesday 23rd December 10am-5pm

Wednesday 24th December 10am-1pm

Thursday 25th December Closed

Friday 26th December Closed

Saturday 27th December (Home v Rangers) 10am-Kick Off

Sunday 28th December Closed

Monday 29th December 10am-5pm

Tuesday 30th December 10am-5pm
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Wednesday 31st December 10am-1pm

Thursday 1st January Closed

Friday 2nd January Closed

Saturday 3rd January (Away v Hearts) 10am-1pm

Sunday 4th January Closed

Normal hours resume from Monday 5th January

 


